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Dear Friends of FFA,

First of all, I want to wish you and your families a very healthy,
Happy New Year!

Can you believe it? We are going on our 26th year of this 
wonderful organization. Speaking of which---WOW! What a
fantabulous 25th Anniversary Party we had! The food, the music,
the room, the flowers…everything! And it couldn’t have been
done without Phyllis, Ellie, Evelyn, Dottie, and Cynthia. We have
received an outpouring of phone calls and emails from many who
attended telling us what a great time they had! Thanks, Ladies! It
was truly a pleasure to have you on my committee.

Now, as I mentioned in previous newsletters, it’s a big job to run
these affairs, and your help is greatly needed. When you send in
an article or photo of interest, please include a donation so we
may continue enjoying all of these wonderful events. Remember,
every little bit helps! We will accept donations even if you don’t
have an article you’d like to submit for publication. Really, we
will.

There is something else of great importance. If you can spare one
day a month (except for the summer months), we would love to
have you join our Board. We have three open seats, and I’m sure
you would add some very interesting views. We want to keep this
organization thriving, and you can help us do just that! Thank
you.

Going forward, we are excited about planning more events in the
future. We will keep you posted as we firm up the dates and
details.

For now, I will leave you all with this memory:

Back in the forties when smoking was a big part of our parents’
lives, there was a time when cigarette machines were all over the
place. Do you remember going to one of those machines (for your
parents, of course!), putting in two dimes, and when the package
of cigarettes came out, there were three pennies stuck in the 
cellophane on the side of the package? So many memories!

Until next time, 
Your president,
Herbie Rae Raffelson

* Gerson “Gus” Blaustein
* Arline Kawadler
* Harvey Kawadler
* Mel Kramer
* Eddie Mandell
* Bert Nessen
* Elaine Shindler
* Boni Winick

MAIL TO:  FFA PO Box 184 Stoughton, MA 02072

I HAVE A HAPPENING

You will get more enjoyment out of the newsletter when

you share your happenings with all of us.

We need your photos for our next newsletter. 

Originals will be returned or you can send copies.

Thank you!



DONATIONS
Balkman, Paul & Phyllis Norton, MA
Bell, Jerry & Helen Weston, MA
Bernstein, Martin Randolph, MA
Blake, Bob & Glenda Randolph, MA
Bluestein, Rosalyn Foxboro, MA
Camiel, Sheldon & Gina S. Easton, MA
Civian, Jan Stoughton, MA
Curelop, Ed Brockton, MA
Forman, Ellie Canton, MA
Fuld, Phyllis Stoughton, MA
Gerber, Barbara (Segal) Dorchester, MA
Gilfix, Sumner Harvard, MA
Ginsburg, Herb & Irene Boynton Beach, Fl
Goldin, Bernard & Elaine (Milden) Boynton Beach, Fl
Goodman, Don & Judy

(Beckwith) Duxbury, MA
Hershoff, Elliot & Doris Peabody, MA
Jorgess, Harvey & Rickie

(Fritz) Boynton Beach, Fl
Katz, Paul Dedham, MA
Kravitz, Harold & Cynthia

(Rosenberg) Randolph, MA
Lazarus, Judie Brockton, MA
Lerner, Steven & Angela Brockton, MA
Libman, Rita (Kaplan) Delray Beach, Fl.
Liftman, Ted & Sandy (Sneider) Canton, MA
Lombardi, Bill Dedham, MA
Meltzer, Marilyn Framingham, MA
Morris, Beverly (Blacker) Stoughton, MA
Newberg, Joel & Ann Mainville, OH
Pascar, Murray & Gloria Deerfield Beach, FL
Raffelson, Herb South Easton, MA
Ross, Stan & Fran Canton, MA
Summerfield, Bob & Hikey

(Swartz) Stoughton, MA
Verducci, Phyllis (Lerner) Palm Beach, FL
Weinshal, Dr. Irving& Enid 

(Lopez) W. Palm Beach, FL
White, Herb N. Falmouth, MA
Yorks, Don & Ellie Dedham, MA

“A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU”

Albert, Joe & Hope Newton, MA
Alperin, Sandy (Price) Miami, Fl
Berman, Joe Brookline, MA
Blaustein, Elaine (Anten) Newton, MA
Chandler, Mel & Loretta

(Averbuck) Boca Raton, FL
Davis, Sid & Marilyn Mashpee, MA
Elman, Ellie (Cooper) Marco Island, Fl
Francer, Leo & Adeline Delray Beach, FL
Goldstein, Ken & Lorraine Las Vegas, NV
Gondelman, Mel Milton, MA
Marram, Beverly (Gear) Newton, MA
Samuels, Don & Sharon Needham, MA
Slovin, Ron & Elaine Natick, MA
Stearns, Steve & Claire (Katz) Framingham, MA
Shaffer, Bill & Jean Milton, MA

NOTES FROM OUR MEMBERS
Thank you for doing such a great job., Fran & Stan Ross,
Canton, MA.

Congratulations to a wonderful group of “volunteers” to keep our
memories alive!!! Long life to them and us.  From Marty
Bernstein, Randolph, MA.

Sending love and looking forward to all the news that you publish
in the FFA newsletter.  “We will see you for our 25th Anniversary
Celebration. 
From Jean & Bill Shaffer, Milton, MA.

Thank you for all the years of remembering those great days
growing up. What a lucky couple we are! Over the last three years
our family has grown, Bob our oldest got married for the first
time @50 yrs. old giving us 2 new grandchildren, that now gives
us 7 grandchildren from 5 months to 29yrs. old.  Love your 
newsletter.  
From Jerry & Helen (Bell) (RMHS 1953)

Thank you for your continued work for the FFA.  My Dad, Skip
Elman would have been happy the 25th Anniversary Reunion
took place and most likely would have attended. 
From Jeff Elman, Naples, FL.

I’ve received the newsletter for many years and have enjoyed
reading it.  The picture of the “Silhouettes” was very nostalgic.
Stan, who was from Cambridge, and I have been married for 55
yrs. And have lived in Miami, FL. since 1959, however I still root
for the Red Sox when they play the Miami Marlins. Good luck on
all your future editions. E-mail:Sandypra@comcast.net.
From Sandy (Price) Alperin

We appreciate the newsletter.  Keep it coming. 
From Joel & Ann Newberg, Mainville, Oh.

I am looking for any of my school friends who live on the east
coast of FL. since I am there for the winter months, I am in
Delray Beach.  The rest of the time I live in New City, New York.
My cell # is 845 641 5186.  
From Elaine (Goldstein) Katz.

Our son Jonathan is having a book published. It is a coming of
age story available on Amazon on October 24, 2013. The title is
“Tanker Ten.” 
From Ethel and Ed Curelop Brockton, MA

ANNIVERSARIES
55th Doris & Elliot Hershoff, Peabody, MA celebrated 

On June 15, 2013.

50th Don & Sharon (Sadow) Samuels of Needham, MA

47th Sheldon & Gina Camiel of South Easton, MA.

55th Murray & Gloria Pascar of Deerfield Beach, FL.



MAZEL TOV TO
Congratulations to my brother Harvey Segal of Randolph, MA

on being awarded the French Legion of Honor medal for 

contributing to the liberation of France during World War ll.

The award was presented to Harvey by Fabien Fieschi,

Consulate General of France in Boston on board the French

naval ship LeMonge that was docked at the Black Falcon

Terminal in Boston.  Harvey, thank you for your service, we

are all proud of you. Barbara (Segal) Garber, Dorchester, MA.

Cynthia (Rosenberg) & Harold Kravitz of Randolph, MA

are proud to announce the wedding of their grandson Andrew

Isaacson to Samantha Dolgen at Belmere, Newport, R.I. They

are also proud to announce the engagement of their grandson,

David Cohen, to Allison Barrol. They will be married on June

12, 2014.

Betsy (Siegel) & Bernie Price of Dedham, MA are proud

of their eldest grandson who graduated with honors from

Sharon H.S. and will attend Pratt School of Art in 

Brooklyn, N. Y.

To my dearest daughter Tracy Raffelson:

Congratulations on your outstanding make-up work on the

MTV Awards and the upcoming Sopranos tribute on HBO!

From Herb Raffelson South Easton, MA

Mel Garber is proud to announce his granddaughter Lindsey is

graduating Boston University Magna Cum Laude in May and

then on to American University Law School in Washington.

His older granddaughter Sarah is getting married in June.

Ros & Ed Bluestein are proud to announce the Bar Mitzvah

of their grandson Brett Mason Litner.  He is the son of

Allyson & Steven Litner of Sharon, MA.

MAZEL TOV TO
Sandy (Sneider) & Ted Liftman of Canton, MA are very

proud to announce their grandson Harrison Liftman, son of 

Nancy & Mark Liftman will be attending Brown University

this fall.

Dr. Irv and Enid (Lopez) Weinshel, announce the marriage

of their granddaughter Sarina Szynal to Eric Rosinha of

South Dartmouth, MA.  Irv and Enid Weinshal now live

in West Palm Beach, FL.

Our granddaughter, Brina has been accepted for the second

year in a row to a summer advanced program at Harvard

University and will enter her senior year at Uxbridge Academy 

in Palm Beach County, Fl.  Our great-grand granddaughter,

Rachel will be a year old soon and is as cute as a button.  We

will have the greatest pleasure when our son and his family

visit from Israel.  Our granddaughter Sapir, of Ct. completed

her freshman year at Bar Elan University in Tel Aviv, and then

continues at NYU. We wish all the members of the FFA the

best of health. May this be the best year ever.  

Rickee (Fritz) & Harvey Joress, of Boynton Beach, FL

Love to my grandson on his graduation, May, 2013 from

Emerson College. “Sports is his game, and Ross is his name.”

From Nana Mayde Lippman, Boynton Beach, Fl.

Our daughter, Remy Li Tankel was married on Oct. 13, 2012, 

and lives in Tewksbury, MA. Li & Burt Tankel, Lynn, MA

Our oldest grandchild Dayna Yorks, is accepted to medical

school in Maine.  We are very proud of her. 

Ellie (Levine) & Don Yorks of Dedham, MA.

Jan Civian of Stoughton, MA is proud that her grandson,

Vincent, has been appointed Associate Athletic Director at the

Sacred Heart University in Fairfield, Connecticut!

Congratulations to our daughter, Michelle Harris, on the 

completion of her walk for the Vernon Cancer Center at

Newton-Wellesley Hospital. We will always be grateful for the

support of her team, our family members, and many wonderful

friends! From Elaine and Ron Slovin Natick, MA

Rita (Kaplan) Libman of Delray Beach, Fl. & Alan Libman of

Weymouth, MA. announce the marriage of their grandson,

Rabbi Yhudah Leib Aronson of Easton to Fruma Khazanovich

of Sharon.  Their wedding was held in Crown Heights,

Brooklyn, N. Y. The chuppa was held by the groom’s brother

Brandon, father Robert Ahern, grandfather Alan Libman and

uncle Brian Libman .  The torches of light were held by the

grooms mother Andrea Libman and sister Jenna, grand-mother

Rita Libman and the bride’s mother Chava Khazanovich.

BIRTHDAYS
80th Irving Murstein of Weymouth celebrated with his

Daughter and family in Sept., 2013.

80th Leo Francer of Delray Beach, Fl. celebrated his
birthday on July 28th, 2013

80th Richard Garber of Tucson, AZ. celebrated his 
birthday on May 13th, 2013.

80th Happy 80th to Dave Kline, from Mel Gondelman of
Milton, MA. and Joe Berman of Brookline, MA.

80th Happy 80th birthday Arthur Kagno, from Elaine Kagno.

80th Happy birthday goes to my old and dear pal, Irwin 
Rosenston  from Herb Raffelson 

80th Happy 80th birthday, Lenny Elman from Ellie Forman

75th Happy 75th to Gloria (Kaplan) Pascar from Murray 
Pascar.



IN MEMORY OF
The May 2013 newsletter was a “shocker”.  So many deaths First

I miss my dear, dear friend Elliot (Coney) Cohen. Heaven has an

angel.  Then an old, old friend David Winn. So sorry for your

loss, Micky & family.  The passing of Ina (Shapiro) Steinman,

sympathy to the whole family.

From Judie Lazarus, Brockton, MA.

Judy & Rich Abrams most recently of Wisconsin and Al

Shneider, husband of Elaine (Slavin) Shneider of Davie,

Fl., who left us much too soon, will be missed.  

From Leo & Adeline Francer, Delray Beach, FL.

In memory of Chet Block,  my good friend.  Lasting memories

of Roger Drug, Woodrow and Blue Hill Ave., Nantucket and

Murray’s Christmas tree.  Rest in Peace. From Joe Albert,

Newton, MA.

In memory of Chet Block.  From Steven & Claire (Katz)

Stearns, Framingham, MA.

In memory of Chet Block, from Paul Katz, Dedham, MA.

In memory of Al Shneider, husband of Elaine, Father of

Evan, Gary and Randi Goldin.  From Elaine (Milden) &

Bernie Goldin, Boynton Beach, FL.

In memory of Chet Block. From Phyllis & Paul Balkman,

Norton, MA.

In loving memory of my beloved blood sister Phyllis

Mendelsohn.  

From Elaine (Anten) Blaustein, Newton, MA.

In memory of my beloved sister Ms. Myrna White, JEB H.S.

1955. From Herb White, N. Falmouth, MA.

My dear friend Phyllis (Shaff) Mendelsohn was the tower of

strength.  She was a charming person who radiated warmth and

kindness.  When she smiled she could light up a room. I will

miss the special friendship we shared for so many years. How

lucky am I to have known her. 

From Beverly (Blacker) Morris, Stoughton, MA.

In memory of our brother Paul Averbuck, from his sisters

Ruth (Averbuck) Braun, Brockton, MA & Loretta (Averbuck) &

Mel Chandler, Boynton Beach, FL. and their families.

Harold Berman, from Dorchester, Canton and Juniper, Fl. 

passed away on Sept. 26, 2013.  Everyone who knew Harold will

truly miss him, he was an unforgettable character and was one of

the good old boys.  All my sympathy to his loving wife Myran

and his extended family and friends.  May he rest in peace.  

From David Kline, Washington, DC.

IN MEMORY OF
In memory of Skippy Elman, who was the greatest guy I’ve

ever known. Rest in peace “Skippy”, you will be sorely missed by

all your friends, classmates and family, for all eternity. I thank

you for all your help and great sportsmanship. My sympathies to

his family, “Skippy was the best.”  

From Jordan (Jordy) & Shelly (Brass) Goldings, Boca Raton, FL

In memory of a wonderful, dear friend, Murray Elman.  He will

be sorely missed by all of the people who knew this very special

man.  He has left behind great memories of laughter and more

laughter while growing up together.  From Beverly (Gear)

Marram, Newton, MA.

In memory of Murry Elman of Randolph, MA, brother of Lenny

Elman of Delray Beach, FL. From Ellie Forman.

In memory of my lifelong friend, Allyn Abramson, originally

from Arbutus Street in Dorchester, and former owner and baker of

the Bread Basket Bakery in Framingham. He died on October

15th, 2013. There is probably a line of people waiting now for his

pastry and bread. From your friend Sumner Gilfix, Harvard, MA.

In memory of Chet Block, our FFA board member. He was our

travel advisor and photographer. He will be remembered as a 

loving and caring man, and a devoted friend to the FFA. He will

be surely missed by the Board of Directors.

For many of the Franklin Field Association’s functions Chet and I

walked around taking photos of everyone who came so that we

could share them with you in the newsletters. Many of those 

photos were on display at the 25th Reunion in June. Chet loved

being a part of this board and planning for these events and taking

photos. Unfortunately, we lost Chet and I missed my friend 

walking around snapping photos as I did. If I missed getting 

your picture, I apologize. Chet got who I didn’t.

Gone but not forgotten. From Rita (Kaplan) Libman

NEW MEMBERS
"The F.F.A. would like to extend a warm
welcome to the following new members"

Mal & Marilyn Schneider Boynton Beach, FL.
Jeannine Simon Canton, MA
Elaine (Goldstein) Katz New City, NY

CONDOLENCES
Condolences to Barbara Black on the loss of her husband, Ernie
From Arthur and Elaine Kagno

“Today is the oldest you’ve ever been.

The youngest you’ll ever be,

So enjoy this day while it lasts.”



I grew up at 641 Walk Hill Street in Mattapan and attended the
Solomon Lewenberg School.  Some of the people I remember
are Bobby Drobnis, Sonny Stecker, Norman Dvorkis, Billy
Pinkofsky, George Peterson who I worked with delivering 
groceries on Blue Hill Ave. and the Kaizerman family at 46
Wellington Hill St. (owners) of the Morton Café).  Doris Paul,
the smartest girl in school, Lita Aronson, Estelle Pliner and
Phyllis Cohen. And the unforgettable Jerry Rodman (Rodman
Ford).  When Jerry moved to Walk Hill St. we became close
friends.  When he returned to his old neighborhood on
Michigan ave. ( behind the Franklin Park Theater)
to visit his friend Sheldon Adelson, I went with him.
Sheldon’s nickname was Boo Boo .  Today Sheldon is the
owner of the Venetian Hotel in Las Vegas among other 
interests and is considered one of the richest men in the world.
I will always remember these years.   From Billy Lombardi of
Dedham, MA.

I am of course a Boston transplant.  We who lived in Roxbury
were tough and had to fight for what we wanted—even us
girls.  I left Boston in the 50’s to pursue a career in motion
pictures, but like so many others I left a piece of my heart in
Boston.  While appalled by what happened at this years
marathon –one has to be so proud of the bravery,
camaraderie,  determination  and assistance that was rendered
by all Bostonions.  God Bless you.   In the 20 years I have
been writing letters about the need for far more security in this
nation. not much has changed. From Barbara Dekovner-
Mayer, Encino, CA.

I will always be grateful to some of my oldest and dearest
friends who were and are among the founding members. Gus
Blaustein, Pinky and Elaine Kagno, Evelyn and Burt Nessen,
Dave and Paula Landy, and Mel and Toby Kramer. Their 
dedication, persistence, and hard work were responsible for all
that has followed.
I can’t believe that 65 plus years of friendship and memories
have passed since our early days at grammar school and high
school, the New Style and Bowladrome, the park and the Field
and everything in between! Thanks for the memories! From
Ron Slovin, Natick, MA.

MEMORIES

tTop: Joel Cozol L/R: Herb Lemelman, Shep Henkin
Bottom: L/R: Herb White, Carl Goldman, Bob

tBack: L/R: Bobby Rubin, Arnie Crocker
Front: L/R: Cookie Stone, Joan Black, Harriet Lipson, Sandy,
Carol Hurwitz, Audrey Gold, Paula Waldman

t

L/R: Dick Sundook, Carl Silk, Cissy Garber

t

L/R: 
Rose Bernstein,
Rita Kaplan,
Cynthia
Polingher,
Front: Bunny
Sternberg

L/R: Dick Sundook, Carl Silk, Cissy Garber



2525thth Anniversary Reunion June 23, 2013  Anniversary Reunion June 23, 2013  
Saturday Night, June 23rd 2013!

What a magical evening. “Turn Back the Hands of Time” sung by
Eddie Fisher in the early fifties.

Well, we did just that. We went back 25 years to the first of many
“Great Reunions.”

Unfortunately, time has taken its toll and there were less people
than 25 years ago. That did not dim our spirits, camaraderie and
enthusiasm. I found the atmosphere electric, the food great and the
band outstanding. They seemed to appear on cue so as not to 
interfere with our (my) constant conversations.

Thanks to the committee for all the effort, time and love they put
into making this affair the fantastic success that it was!

For the past twenty-five years, we have had something very 
special---to belong to an organization that has given us the 
opportunity to stay in touch with so many of our old friends. 
The wonderful functions and 75+ newsletters have contributed to
keeping these friendships and memories alive throughout the
years.

I believe that we owe not just a vote of confidence but a standing
ovation to those many committee members for the countless and
thankless hours they have spent putting together and maintaining
this great organization for all these years.

Ron and Elaine Slovin 
Natick, MA

t

L/R: Herb Raffelson, Herb White, Harold Kravitz

t

L/R: 
Carol (Fuld)
Israel,
Barbara
(Sandosfsky)
Kawadler,
Jerry Kawadler

t

L/R: 
Lou Korey,
Butch Kaster,
Stanley Bower

t

L/R: Beverly (Blacker)
Morris, Annette (Brooks)
Davis, Elaine (Anten)
Blaustein

t

L/R: Elaine (Elfman) Linsky,
Ed Curelop

On June 23, 2013, the FFA celebrated the twenty-fifth year of
being founded by a group of friends just trying to hold on to
memories of the “hood.” It has evolved into a very exciting 
organization that has allowed us to hold on these memories and
reconnect with friends from long ago. 
The party was a fabulous event which was attended by 152 
members and it was held because of the very loyal board and
especially the efforts of the fabulous committee. 
As we all know, it is a tremendous undertaking and because of
all the planning and effort it takes, it is a true labor of love. We
thank you so very much for your dedication and hard work!

Loretta (Averbuck) Chandler

t

L/R: 
Arthur Kagno,
Clint Israel,
Elaine
(Cooperstein)
Kagno



As soon as I got home the evening of the FFA reunion, I felt I had to write my
feelings. One of the best nights I can remember. Congratulations to the 
committee for the best job done. No friends like the OLD FRIENDS! So many
memories and stories to catch up with. Everybody looked happy and beautiful.
Music was so great. Danced my a** off! Special thanks to my best dance partner, 
Judy Wolfe. Remember Hecht House and Talbot Bowladrome? We did it there
also. For all of you who came in from Florida and other destinations, I’m sure it
was worth it! Until we meet again, I love you all and thanks for the memories! 
- Annette Brooks Davis

2525thth Anniversary Reunion June 23, 2013  Anniversary Reunion June 23, 2013  

t

L/R: Barry Linsky, Mittie, Shaffer, Billy Shaffer, Milty Siegal,
Harold Kravitz, Ronnie Slovin

t

L/R: Phyllis (Benjamin) Spiro, Sandy (Shaffer) Akashian,
Ethel (Gilbert) Curelop, Loretta (Fine) Kravitz, Mel Kravitz

This organization has come a long way since that eventful
evening on June 4, 1988 at the Blue Hill Country Club where
we had the first of many reunions. 

On Sunday, June 23rd, 2013, at the Sheraton Hotel in
Norwood, we celebrated the 25th anniversary…and what a
celebration it was! We had members that came from near and
far. Some traveled by plane and cars to attend. The warmth,
love, and energy that were generated in the room were felt by
everyone there. The flowers on the tables were beautiful and
the food was delicious.

Many of our members who are no longer with us were missed
and remembered.

We owe many thanks to the board and committee for the 
outstanding job that they did to put this evening together. 

Sincerest congratulations,
Rita (Kaplan) Libman

The Committee

t

L/R: Cynthia (Rosenberg) Kravitz, Evelyn (Chernov) Nessen, 
Phyllis (Finkelstein) Fuld, Ellie (Heffron) Forman, Dottie (Williams) Rosenberg

t

L/R: Rita (Kaplan) Libman, Roberta (Sands) Chaefitz,
Mikki (Kobey) Gondelman

tL/R:  Mel Gondelman, Sonny Paige, Barry Linsky,
Elaine (Elfman) Linsky, Johnny DiRuscio

Wishing you
and yours a

Happy
Thanksgiving!
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Advertisement
We encourAge our members to support 

our Advertisers

(508) 230-0183

Franklin Field Association
Business Card

Business card advertising
in the

F.F.A. Newsletter

We will allocate space in our publication for your
Business Card Ads. The price for Business card size
ads in two (2) issues of the F.F.A is $30.00 annually.

This venture will prove mutually beneficial for our
Business friends and will help the F.F.A. defray the
cost of publishing our newsletter. We encourage our
members to patronize our Advertisers.

THIS SPACE IS AVAILABLE FOR YOUR

BUSINESS CARD. PLEASE CONTACT

PHYLLIS FULD AT 

PPAFMOM@COMCAST.NET



Berish Properties, Inc.

7 Cabot Pl., Ste. 1 Stoughton, MA 02072 

James D. Berish
president

www.berishproperties.com

berishinc@comcast.net

B  P

If your address, zip code, 
telephone number, 

area code or any personal 
information has changed please
let us know so we can update 

our files.
FFA

P.O. Box 184
Stoughton, MA 02072

W W W . K E P R I N T I N G . C O M

956 Turnpike Street
Canton, MA 02021
Phone: 781-828-9030
Fax: 781-828-6190
E-mail: sharon@keprinting.com

SHARON KEATING
KEeper of the Keys

W W W . K E P R I N T I N G . C O M

956 Turnpike Street • Canton, MA 02021
Phone: 781-828-9030 • Fax: 781-828-6190

E-mail: info@keprinting.com

One slippery morning, an employee explained

why he had shown up late for work. “It was so

slippery out that for every step forward I took

ahead, I slipped back two.”

The boss eyed him suspiciously. “Oh yeah? Then

how did you ever get here?”

“I finally gave up,” he said, “and started for

home.”

SIMON & SONS
Quality Mens & Boys Clothing & Formalwear Since 1905

Arthur Simon
Paul Simon

www.simonandsons.com







Franklin Field Association
P.O. Box 184
Stoughton, MA 02072
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Thank you for your continuing support of this newsletter.
Your donations, announcements and pictures make the
newsletter what it is today. 

We have dedicated this newsletter to the 25th Anniversary
Reunion, which was a very huge success due to all of our
wonderful members. The committee worked very hard to
give you a fabulous event. It was a memorable evening
from the moment it started until the moment it ended!

Articles and photos published in our newsletter are selected
based on the interests of our beloved readers and space. We
would like to politely remind you that articles are printed or
shortened at the discretion of the editor.

mail all info to:
FFA
p.o. box 184
stoughton, mA 02072 

Phyllis (Finkelstein) Fuld, Editor

oops
The picture of the “Jerry Girls,” in the last newsletter
should have read: the year 1950, and for the past 15 years
they have been meeting monthly. Myrna (Price) Wise and
Beverly Snyder were not listed. We are sorry for any 
inconveniences we may have caused.

NOTICE FROM THE EDITOR
Congratulations to Marty Bernstein on Becoming
a “Great” Grandfather!  Enjoy every minute of
that precious baby boy!  Hikey and Bob Summerfield
of  Stoughton, MA.

Barbara (Segal) Gerber of Dorchester, MA., is proud
to announce the birth of her great granddaughter,
Logan Elizabeth.  Logan is the daughter of Analisa
Gerber and Sean Curren.

Irene and Herb Ginsburg of Boynton Beach, FL., are
proud Great Grandparents of Andrew Thomas Kass/
Newbury.  Andrew is the son of Jennifer Kass and Paul
Newbury of Ashland, MA. and Grandson of Sheree and 
Paul King of Framingham, MA.  How fortunate we have
been to reach this event.

Steven & Angela Lerner of Brockton, MA. announce the
birth of their great Granddaughter Aubree, Born
December 11, 2012. 

Loads of best wishes to Hikey and Bob Summerfield on the
birth of their new granddaughter, Makayla! May she bring
lots of happiness! 
From Phyllis Fuld Stoughton, MA

NEW GRANDPARENTS

We need your photos for our next newsletter. 

Originals will be returned or you can send copies.

Thank you!


